WGB General Meeting 10 Feb 2016

Westboro Church 20 attendees

Dean **Susan Targove** called the meeting to order at 12:40.

Susan drew names for the door prizes and thanked those who donated them. She thanked Joanne Germaine for a display of books recently donated to the library by Pat Warner.

Ratings. Those interested applying for ratings this year should let Deb Watson know by 1 March.

Exhibits, etc.

The Lexington Guild will have an exhibit of members' work 2/20-3/6 in Lexington. Hetty still has a very few places in her watercolor class.

Workshops

The 3-day workshop with Barbara Walker has been cancelled due to insufficient enrollment. Morning workshops in March are full. We owe a lot to Jayne Flanagan and Norma Smayda for agreeing to lead new morning workshops in March with short notice.

There will be a special workshop in November on the 2 days after the Nov. meeting given by Just Our Yarns on weaving with their handpainted yarns.

Halcyon Yarn sent us a rebate check for \$28 thanks to members who ordered from them and mentioned the guild.

Award nominations for awards the guild offers are encouraged.

100th anniversary. People should have gotten by email a proposal for a 100th Anniversary Steering Committee, passed by the Board in December. We already have some volunteers for some of the subcommittees, in some cases multiple volunteers.

Show and Tell. Susan Targove showed a quilted tote bag she made; Dorothy Solbrig two overshot coverlets made by her great-grandmother; Carol McLennen a bag she made from her handwoven fabric; Ute Taylor a rug made from fleece she was given; Barbara a shawl.

The meeting finished at 1:00.

Submitted by Dorothy Solbrig